Approved Minutes from Meriden TOMCC Meeting Monday 24th July 2017

Committee

<u>Chairman:</u> Steve Bradwick, <u>Secretary:</u> Julie Taylor, <u>Treasurer:</u> Steve Malin, <u>Membership Secretary:</u> Ian Ellis, <u>Runs Captain:</u> Keith Snell, <u>Social Secretary:</u> Len Taylor, <u>Branch Scribe:</u> Alistair Moloney, <u>Communications:</u> Derek Moxon, <u>Web Master:</u> John Nelson, <u>Librarian:</u> Bob Smith.

8.56 pm The Chairman opened the meeting.

Apologies: Alistair Moloney, Steve Malin

The Minutes from the last meeting were unanimously approved.

Matters Arising from last meeting

a) Rally Update;

Julie & Len met with George at Barkers Butts. No luck at all with us doing our own tea and coffee. It seems it is a change of policy from the Committee at the Rugby Club. The Committee discussed this matter and agreed to give everyone purchasing a Rally Pack the money for their first cuppa upon arrival.

George is prepared to give us a discount on a keg of beer at £2.50 a pint on the Friday.

Julie will get the Raffle Tickets

Julie has had confirmation that the Band will be there on the Saturday night

Ian will double check with the DJ that he is ok for the Friday evening

Len is sorting out the bits for the AutoTopsy quiz on Wednesday with Martin at Performance Triumph

- b) Julie voiced concern that there was very little support for the Mallory Park Bike Bonanza Weekend this year. We made up the numbers by inviting Leicester Branch along and a couple of chaps from Glocester Meteors. It was decided to see if there is more support next year, it might have been that the dates this year just clashed with other things our Members were involved with.
- c) Julie updated the Committee on the Big Pit Trip. We had a great couple of days; there are plenty of things to see at the Big Pit, you could quite easily spend the day there. Again we split the ride into 2 groups which meant we didn't have to do 'Second Man Drop Off'.
- d) Ian said the Triumph Day at Jacks Hill Cafe was a good event and feels we should add it to the calendar for next year
- e) Founders Day was well attended with 6 Meriden Triumphs and 3 Hinckley Triumphs on our stand. Roger Mansell won Best Post 1940 Bike with his Trophy TR5

Any Other Business

- 1) Branch BBQ Monday 28th August. Derek has agreed to supply the actual BBQ and help out with the cooking along with Steve Bradwick.
- 2) Julie will send details of the Vulcan Bomber visit to Derek to send out.